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The City of Burlington respectfully requests a quote on a new boom flail mower attachment for a 

sidewalk tractor.  All quotes must include a firm delivery date from time vendor is chosen. Try to 

meet the following specifications as close as possible. Explain any exceptions to the 

specifications and identify any proposed alternatives. Quotes can be emailed to 

Dhammond@burlingtonvt.gov or mailed to Burlington Public Works 645 Pine Street, 

Burlington. VT 05401. All quotes must be received by 6/30/2022. All Quotes must be valid for a 

minimum of 180 days. If not, clearly state the length that the quote is valid for. The City of 

Burlington, VT has the right to accept or refuse any and all quotes and award to the vendor that 

best suits the needs of the City.  

 

 PTO driven boom flail mower 

 48” cutting width 

 Designed to be mounted to the front of a Trackless MT-7 sidewalk tractor 

 Hydraulic functions – lift, extend, tilt, etc 

 13 foot reach 
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